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31st October 2018
Dear Parent/Carer
SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS

The photographer will be coming into school on Friday 9th November.  Each child will automatically have their photograph taken on their own and with any siblings already in school. 

Please note if photographs are required with pre-school children, you will need to come to the school hall for 8.15am - 8.30am as these will be done first.  When you are waiting for pre-school children to be photographed, please make sure your children are supervised.

Unfortunately, the photographer cannot take full family photographs i.e. including parents.  

Yours faithfully
School Office
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